
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers, 

As part of Year 1’s English learning and the parent/carer engagement, the children will be making their own 

sandwiches, following instructions they have written, within class on Friday 21st October 2022. School will 

be providing all ingredients for this learning. 

 

The children will be making and trying the sandwiches. 

 

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in the tasting, please do let me know before the morning of 

Friday 21st October 2022. 

 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to ask Miss Chapman. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Chapman       Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher       Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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